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October 7, 2013

Council File 12-0899-S1
Re: Park Rangers

Honorable Councilmembers,

Absent from the list instructing the Department of Recreation and Parks and City
Administrative Officer (CAO) to conduct a study regarding Park Ranger staffing:

Analysis of the need for a Chief Ranger position to be filled in order to efficiently allocate - based upon
priorities - the multiplicity of tasks the rangers do.

The need for a Chief Ranger position was discussed at the September 23rd Committee meeting.

Thank you,
Gerry Hans
President
Friends of Griffith Park


